From: Daren Zuk

 Sent:
 06 November 2023 10:00

 To:
 Planning Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application: 2023/3861/P

Hello,

Please log this letter of support in M3.

Thank you,

Daren Zuk Senior Planner Regeneration and Planning London Borough of Camden

From: Nell Butler

Sent: 04 November 2023 09:52

To: Daren Zuk < <u>Daren.Zuk@camden.gov.uk</u>> Subject: Planning Application: 2023/3861/P

Re: Planning Application 2023/3861/P

Dear Darren Zuk,

I believe you're the right person to write to about the proposed plan to spend some money on gates for Primrose

I'd like to add my support to this plan.

I'm a resident in Primrose Hill and I feel incredibly blessed and proud to live in this lovely neighbourhood. It's a little gem in the heart of London and it's enjoyed not just by the Primrose Hill residents but by thousands of people who visit every year. Indeed we've had a huge influx of foodies coming to buy bagels from our unbelievably popular new bagel bakery, and of course many, many Londoners and tourists come and sit on the hill to enjoy the views.

BUT - things are not perfect in this idyllic place...

For a long time now we've had crappy makeshift fences at the entrances to Primrose Hill park which are, quite frankly, an eyesore. They are amateurish, ugly and totally unfit for purpose.

I would heartily support any move to replace the current temporary metal panels with proper, discreet, well made gates. I really feel the current situation is an embarrassment.

Many thanks for taking my views into account.

Nell Butler

33 King Henry's Road

NW3 3QR